CAGE GREEN NEWSLETTER



July 2016

Dear Parents/Carers and Children.

We are at the end of an extremely busy and exciting year. There have been many successes this year including the fantastic Year 6 Leavers Assembly that I had the pleasure of watching on Thursday.

As you know the children met their new teacher for September on Thursday 7 September. Before I remind you of the classes for next year, I must introduce a few new members of staff. Firstly I would like to introduce Mrs Maher who will be teaching Griffin Class four days a week. She is a very experienced teacher and we all look forward to her joining us in September. Next we have Miss Aldred who will be teaching Year 2. Miss Aldred has spent the last week working at the school to ensure she understands our high expectations and more importantly, the opportunity for the children to meet her.

Next year the school will be fortunate enough to have a Pastoral Team led and guided by Mrs Luna Shacklock. We have been fortunate to secure the services of Mrs Debbie Blake who has been working in a similar role across Kent and I am confident she will be a huge asset to the school. We also have Miss Abi Gray who will be working part of the week mainly supporting the emotional wellbeing of the children. In September Mrs Shacklock will be distributing information leaflets to all parents/carers explaining the support the team can offer.

Finally I would like to introduce a number of Teaching Assistants we have appointed across the school. We have Mrs Tina Parry who will be supporting the children in Year R and mainly working in Chimpanzees, Miss Aimee Faulkner who will be supporting the children in Year 2 and Mr Norman who will be supporting the children across Key Stage 1. Victoria Bailey will also join us, covering Nicki Riddall's maternity leave. I'm looking forward to working with them all come September.

As promised here are the teachers and classes for September 2016 as detailed below:

Current Class	September 2016	Current Class	September 2016
Chimpanzees	Miss Wickham (1WK)	Miss Wellington	Mrs Bert (Kingsnorth) (4B)
Penguins	Miss Wilson (1WL)	Miss Newman	Mr Salter (4S)
Miss Wilson	Miss Leppard (2L)	Miss Kingsnorth	Mrs Creed/Mrs Hunt (5CH)
Miss Wickham	Miss Aldred (2A)	Mr Salter	Mr Gurr (5G)
Miss Leppard	Classes re-organised .	Mrs Creed	Mrs Ewins (6E)
Mrs Clark	Miss Wellington or Miss Newman	Mr Gurr	Miss Russell (6R)

I would like to wish all the best to Miss Kingsnorth and Miss House who will be getting married during the summer break. Miss Kingsnorth will return in September as Mrs Bert and Miss House will be known as Mrs Glassborow.

School closes at normal time on Friday 22 July and reopens to children on Monday 5 September.

On behalf of all the staff, I wish you all a good summer and if you are going away, a lovely holiday.

Yours sincerely

G Garthwaite

CAGE GREEN NEWSLETTER



School Term Dates—2016-17

Term 1

Monday 5 September — Friday 21 October 2016

Term 2



Monday 31 October—Friday 4 November 2016—Teacher Training Days

Monday 7 November—Wednesday 21 December 2016

Term 3

Monday 3 January—Friday 10 February 2017

Term 4

Monday 20 February—Friday 31 March 2017

Term 5

Tuesday 18 April—Friday 26 May 2017

Term 6

Monday 5 June—Friday 21 July 2017









